
Considering dual enrollment for the fall 2018 semester? 

 

Students and parents are invited to the dual enrollment meeting at Augusta University. 

At this meeting the entire process, the requirements, financial aid, and expectations will be discussed. 

The meeting will be held on campus from 5:00-6:30 p.m. 

Students only need to register; guests do not need to register. After registering, a confirmation email 

with an exact location will be sent to the email that the student used on the form.  

Link to meetings:  

Dual Enrollment page: http://www.augusta.edu/admissions/dual-enrollment.php  

Link to February 22nd meeting: 

https://augusta.hobsonsradius.com/ssc/eform/Md704c0zC670x6700qGc1.ssc  

Link to March 5th meeting: 

https://augusta.hobsonsradius.com/ssc/eform/x7S86Rfx7k0kx6700qGc1.ssc 
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